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Wednesday 16 June 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Our new wrap around care facility ‘Poplar Pioneers’ will open on Monday 28th June 2021. The booking system is 

currently being tested by a handful of parents and will be open for full use on the 18th! The booking area can be 

found in the “Accounts” section of the ParentMail app.  

 

When using Poplar Pioneers, please consider the following areas: 

 

▪ Before your child first attends Poplar Pioneers, you will need to complete the attached Microsoft Forms. 

https://forms.office.com/r/9aegsng02Y  

▪ You can book a month in advance, and use a variety of childcare vouchers or tax free childcare account 

towards the payments. 

▪ Siblings will receive a 20% discount, this will be deducted by a member of the Admin team after you book. 

▪ If you have a last-minute change of plan, you can call the school office on the day for afterschool care, they 

will book your child in on your behalf. Bookings for parents will close the day before. 

▪ Prices will be as follows: 

- Breakfast Club incl. Breakfast £5 

- Short After School Club (Until 4:30pm) £5 

- Full After School Club incl. a light hot tea (3:15pm until 5:50pm) £10  

▪ If you only need to drop your child off at school slightly earlier (half an hour or less), you can book them in 

at Poplar Pioneers for £2. 

▪ If you are late collecting your child from school (after 3.15pm but before 3:45pm), your child will go to 

Poplar Pioneers and you will be charged £2 for this. If this is not planned the option to pay will be in the 

shop section of the ParentMail app. 

 

Thank you for your support during the handover from Brightstars to Poplar Pioneers. If you have any further 

questions, please send an email to enquiries@poplarfarmsch-cit.co.uk 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Mrs Hodson 

Head Teacher 
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